
 
 
 
 
 

 

Bi-monthly Litter Pick 13th November 2021 

**************************************************** 

Thank You to the 19, very kind local volunteers who came in force on Saturday (13th 

November), to once again, clean up the streets of West Moors, which was perfect timing, 

as Remembrance Day Parade was the next day. Thank you to all of you. 

The good news was, that at Farm Road, by the row of shops there was not as much litter 

to clear as there was in September. However, there were other locations, where this was 

not the case. 

We will do our best every 2 months in the hope that, it will gradually reduce in a lot of 

areas, and eventually, be none. 

The future is bright, the future is ours to look after. 
 

 

 

 

 

  


